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 12th January 2023 
                                   

S4/5 Parent Information Evening  
          
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Each year we hold an Information Evening for parents of all pupils currently in S4 and S5 who will be moving into S5 

and S6, respectively, in June 2023. The aim of the evening is to offer information on the structure of the curriculum, 

option choice process including options available, and our expectations and aspirations for senior pupils. We would 

like to invite you along to a virtual Teams meeting on Monday 23rd January at 6.30pm. If you are able to attend, 

please click on the link below at the time of the meeting. You do not need to use your child’s Microsoft Teams 

account, as this link will work from any Teams login.  

 

Click to join Information Evening 

 

If you are unable to attend, please do not worry. The presentation will be made available on the school website. We 

hope to see you on the 23rd. If you have any questions about this meeting, please do not hesitate to contact the 

school office.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Claire Kerr      Mr Ewan McRae    

Depute Head Teacher (S5/6 Year Head)    Depute Head Teacher (S4 Year Head) 

 

 

Headteacher ● Mr I Donaghey 
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